Grant Opportunity for businesses

Wisconsin Economic Development Corporation periodically offers grant opportunities to
promote business development in Wisconsin. The Town of Cable is accepting letters of
interest from businesses in applying for a grant in the 2023/24 funding period, with the
Town as the sponsoring organization, until April 7, 2023. Applicants must meet the
criteria as outlined below and explained on the WEDC website. Please submit a letter
outlining how your project fits this program to the town office by April 7. The town board
will review and contact those interested to determine if a pre-application is warranted.

Grant recipients must demonstrate significant, measurable benefits in job
opportunities, property values and/or leveraged investment by local and
private partners in at least one of the following efforts:

e Development of a significant destination attraction

e Rehabilitation and reuse of an underutilized or landmark building

¢ Infill development

e Historic preservation

e Infrastructure efforts providing substantial benefits to downtown
residents/property owners

e Mixed-use development

https://wedc.org/programs-and-resources/community-development-investment-grant/
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